Is Technology or Computer Science your passion or profession?

Then we have a great volunteer opportunity for you or someone from your company to make a
difference in our high schools!

Woodside High School has been awarded a unique partnership opportunity with Microsoft that
will help bridge what is being considered a computer science talent gap in our future. TEALS
(Technology Education And Literacy in Schools) is a Microsoft YouthSpark Program committed
to enhancing computer science programs in every high school.

As part of this innovative program, we are looking for computer science experts from
amongst our community and parents to volunteer to help teach a computer science course
in the morning with one of our teachers and make this desire a reality at WHS. Please visit
www.tealsk12.org/apply to learn more or sign up to volunteer.

Whether you are a web developer, software engineer, programmer, video game or software
creator or involved in another area of computer science or technology, we would love to have
you join us! If this does not apply to you, however, you know someone who may be interested,
please pass along this opportunity to them. If you have specific questions about the program,
please contact Vichi Jagannathan, the California Regional Director for TEALS, at
vichi@tealsk12.org.
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